
RE-ELECT JACK WILLIAMS 

FOR SHERIFF 

 

Since being elected as Greene County Sheriff in 2016 I have taken a hard stance on criminal activity. I 

have changed our office from a reactive office to a proactive office in line with the County Attorney’s 

office.  

We have significantly dropped the property crimes in Greene County since 2016. Here are some of the 

numbers to show this. In 2016 we had 73 burglaries. In 2023 we had 24 burglaries. In 2016 we had 130 

theft complaints. In 2023 we had 51 theft complaints. With all other crimes included across the board, 

crime in Greene County has been reduced by nearly 80 percent.  

We will continue to strive to reduce the amount of crime in Greene County but we can only do so much 

as crime will happen no matter what we do. I do have to give County Attorney Thomas Laehn and 

Assistant County Attorney Laura Snyder credit also as they strive to get the best outcome of every case 

for the victim of the crime.  

This is the reason for the new jail. With the teamwork of the county attorney’s office and the Sheriff’s 

Office resulting in more jail and prison sentences. I have started the process of the new jail and would 

like to see it through until finished, running, and reducing taxes by housing out of county inmates when 

we are able to.   

I would appreciate your vote this November. 


